
Pelican Town Board Meeting Minutes 
March 11, 2025 

 
A regular meeting of the Pelican Town Board was held Tuesday March 11th, 2025, at the Pelican 
Rapids Fire Hall.  Members present: Mitchell Egge, Lloyd Nelson, Brady Ballard, and Sheila 
Johnson.  
 
Members absent: Yancy Wifall 
 
Others Present: Everett Ballard 
 
Mitchell called the meeting to order at 5:10 PM.   
 
The minutes of the previous meeting were approved as read. 
 
The Treasurer’s Report was approved as read. 
 
Brady moved and Mitchell seconded to pay the following: 
 

Wells Construction 10,755.00 Grading 
Everett Ballard 25.00 Moderator Fee annual meeting 
Ringdahl EMS 7,482.00 Ambulance Service Subsidy 14.50/resident 
Otter Tail County Historical Society 500.00 Donation 
Pelican Rapids Public Library 4,000.00 Donation 
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   

- carried 
Old Business 

• Talked about dust guard, received bid from Corbin Excavation.  Price per gallon 20 cents 
less expensive than Fergus Power Pump.  Will work with Corbin again this year.  Wait 
until road check to determine which roads to do. 

 
New Business 

• Received bridge report for the culvert bridge on the old Fergus Road.  Missing one of the 
markers; will need to get that put in place. 

• Plan for a road check in April – once the frost has gone out of the roads. 
 
Upcoming meetings: 

  
Regular Meeting   April 15th, 2025   6:00 PM  Library 
WOTTA Meeting   March 20,2025   6:30 PM  Lida Town Hall 
Local Board of Review  April 10th, 2025   10:15 AM Library 
 
 



 
 
Meeting adjourned 5:30 PM      
                                                                                                                   _____________________ 

Lloyd Nelson, Clerk 
 

_____________________ 
Mitchell Egge, Chairman 


